
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
21 February 2023 
 
 
Kia Ora Parents / Caregivers,  
 
I have some good news for you all. Stephen Briscoe, Deputy Principal Botany (Senior Years) will be 
leading the team together with me this year and we had purchased all of our flight tickets yesterday.  
 
 
Please use the Zoom link to join us for our 2nd meeting and we will get a chance to meet all the 
parents and the team members on Monday, 27th of February at 6:30pm. All students are expected to 
participate in the team preparation so we are receiving the same information and there will be time 
to answer any questions. Team preparation is scheduled on the Tuesdays from 28th of 
February. Botany Campus students will meet in room 4 and Mt Albert students will use the same 
Zoom link to meet the team.   
 
You are invited to NZ Taiwan Day 2023 which is scheduled to be held on March 10th and 11th at the 
Victory Convention Centre in downtown Auckland CBD. Please come along to see live performances, 
join in on activities and experiences, as well as dig into some delicious food. Bring along your family 
and friends to experience some Taiwan culture in our local Auckland CBD! Please visit the NZ Taiwan 
Day website for more information.  
 
 
Taiwan trip 2023 Schoology: XFTM-5Q9C-QSZXJ  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
Karen Liu  BMus(Hons) 
TEACHER IN CHARGE OF CHINESE 

BOTANY CAMPUS MUSIC 

 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/6665267186?pwd=djFkNnpTSlVWOWVTd2lNUGR3SUFBUT09
https://www.nztaiwanday.org.nz/
https://www.nztaiwanday.org.nz/

